

Margaret Comes Associate Counsel Law Department

May 1, 2024

Sherri L. Golden, Secretary New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor P.O. Box 350 Trenton, NJ 08625-0350

RE: In the Matter of the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities' Response to the

Covid-19 Pandemic

Docket No. AO20060471

Dear Secretary Golden:

Attached for filing are the reporting templates for Rockland Electric Company for the months of January, February, and March 2024.

Please note that as a result of the Company's billing system conversion in the Fall of 2023, certain data is not available as of May 1, 2024 in the spreadsheet tab labeled, "DPAs, Fees" for the months of January, February, and March 2024. The unavailable data for these months is the data that populates columns E through J, M through Q, and S through T.

Although this data is not available as of May 1, 2024, the Company is seeking that data, and will provide amended templates for January, February, and March 2024 as soon as the data is available.

Respectfully submitted,

Margaret Comes